
Our Motto:
Having fun doing good in the community!

Our Mission:
Southside is home to the rowdiest Rotarians in Tulsa. We impact communities locally and around the
world, provide leadership within our district, and mentor the next generation of Rotarians.

Rotary International Vision Statement 2020:
Together, we see a world where people unite and take action to create lasting change � across the
globe, in our communities, and in ourselves

Events

Club Level:

Southside and North
@ the Dreamcenter
April 10th

Interact MSNI Service Day
April 17th
8a-Noon

Interact Recognition and
Awards Picnic
at The Gathering Place
May 22nd

COVID Immunizations
Project
No PODs this week (subject
to change)

DICTIONARIES!
Monte sent out group info
last week, so be sure to
check your email!

District Level:

Virtual Happy Hour with
DG Jay Craig
April 20th
6:30PM

Club Leaders

David Cobb
President

Jon H Heaps
President-Elect

Kathryn Diane Boyer
Secretary

Jack H. Wills III
President-Nominee

Larry A. Boyer
Club Membership Co-Chair

Elizabeth Haller
President-Nominee Nominee

This Week's Meeting is VIRTUAL
Join us

on Zoom
Thursday at 11:45 AM

Click here to connect
-or-

Meeting ID: 981-801-851
Password: 4WayTest

Have any questions? Contact Brett (918-271-0062) or Laura (918-935-1336).

Program: Alice Townsend with The Red Cross

In October 2019, the American Red Cross named Fort Gibson resident Alice Townsend Regional
Chief Executive Officer of the Oklahoma Region. As part of a national realignment, she now serves
as the Regional Chief Executive Officer of the Kansas- Oklahoma region where she helped shepherd
the regional response through the 2020 pandemic. Townsend also serves as the Executive Director
for the Northeast Oklahoma chapter where she over sees 18 counties.

Prior to the Red Cross, Townsend served as Regional President of Sales at Encompass Health, Home
Health division where she had oversight of sales operations in the Western U.S. and collaboratively
worked with operations to ensure financial success of over forty locations.

�It�s the honor of my lifetime to serve alongside dedicated volunteers, generous donors and a
mission-focused staff,� Townsend said. �Every day, I get to see hope in action through our work
with military members, blood donors, those affected by disasters and others who come to the Red
Cross during their darkest times.�

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800242109
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800196553
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800490238
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800063538
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800063545
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800626774
https://zoom.us/j/981801851?pwd=VzVBdUpQYU1CRFJ5WGVDa0NRamltdz09
tel:981-801-851
tel:918-271-0062
tel:918-935-1336


Jordan Taylor
Club Programs Chair
iPast President

Brett J. Brough
Treasurer

Scott Gaffen
Public Relations Chair

Laura Tapp
Bulletin Editor

Jack Stagg
Sergeant@Arms

Andrew Winslow
Sergeant@Arms

Stephen P. Gray
Club Programs Chair

Angel Harris
Webmaster

Anthony Todd Chapman
Director-at-Large

Jens Quilitzsch
International Service Director

Parker Ray Smith
Membership Service Director

Catherine Bryant
Youth Services Director

John L. Rains
Assistant Governor

Birthdays

Jordan Taylor
March 27th
David Cobb
April 4th
Elizabeth Haller
April 5th
Leisa Gebetsberger
April 8th

ROD: Jack Carney
Jack is the Senior Vice President and Commercial Lending Team Leader for Arvest Bank in
Downtown Tulsa. He joined Arvest in December 2011, and has been in the banking industry for 38
Years. Jack holds a Bachelors Degree in Statistics and Quantitative Methods, as well as a Masters
Degree in Finance from LSU. He also graduated from the ABA School of Banking at Rutgers
University.

He is currently the manager of the Commercial and Industrial Banking Team for Arvest Bank in Tulsa
Oklahoma, managing nine Lenders and six Associates. The C & I Banking Team focuses on the
$2MM to $100MM in revenue commercial businesses for Lending Opportunities, Treasury
Management, Equipment Leasing, as well as referrals to Arvest Mortgage, Arvest Bank Card Center
and Arvest Consumer Loans. Primary focused on firms in the energy, manufacturing, aerospace,
professional services, urban development and insurance industries.

Jack has been involved in the communities in which he has lived in a significant way. He has been
the President of his Rotary Club, President of the local Chamber of Commerce and Junior
Achievement Statewide Volunteer of the Year. He is currently a member of the Executive Team for
Oklahoma Red Cross, on the Board of the Tulsa Symphony, the Southside Rotary Foundation, Parent
Child Center and The Arts Alliance of Tulsa.

Future Meetings Update:

~PLEASE CHECK YOUR EMAIL FOR A SURVEY LINK TO SHARE YOUR THOUGHTS!~

Southside is planning on meeting IN PERSON at Ti Amo's on the Patio
APRIL 1ST

This is not an early April Fool's joke (unless the weather plays a joke on us!)
Further details as we get closer so keep an eye out for more information!

PROGRAMS 2021

The full ROD list for the rest of the year is posted at the bottom of the newsletter
-

Please take a look and get in touch with Steve Gray and Jordan Taylor about your program, and be
sure to send Laura Tapp the info 2 weeks in advance of your scheduled day.

LT needs a biography for the speaker and for the ROD, as well as a photo of the speaker.
Thank you!

CLUB NEWS

With the decrease in COVID cases and increased availablility of vaccines,
Southside is currently planning on resuming In-Person meetings.

Brett sent out a Survey to the club, so please check your E-Mail!
We want to hear everyone's thoughts!

The current plan is to meet at Ti Amo's ON THE PATIO
starting

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800183942
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800063544
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800429447
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800782380
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800834702
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800794020
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800063563
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800679478
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800721011
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800496410
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800712299
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800626776
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800063944


Thomas A. Wilson
April 15th
Kathryn Diane Boyer
April 20th
Jack Stagg
April 22nd

Years of Service

Mehdi Khezri
08-23-2007
14 Years
Daniel C. Stinnett
08-17-2014
7 Years
Parker Ray Smith
08-09-2018
3 Years

April 1st [not a joke, promise! :)]

It WILL still be hybrid for those who do not wish to meet in person
COVID VACCINE DRIVE

Nothing currently scheduled - keep an eye out for updates from Monte via email!

DICTIONARIES
It is that time of year again!

From Monte:

It's now time to do dictionaries. I'm attaching two files. The first is the teams and the assigned
schools. The second file is the Excel file to send to the schools to gather the names to put in the
dictionaries. Do not try to call the main office of Tulsa Public Schools, they will not give you a
complete list of students. By dealing directly with each school, we have a better chance of getting a
complete list of the 3rd grade student names. Please call the schools first and ask for the principal
or principal assistant and let them know what you are needing. Most have dealt with the Rotary
dictionaries before and are eager to give you the student names. Once you have made contact,
please get an email address to send the Excel file to and then have them fill it out and send back to
you. Once you have the filled out file with the student names, please forward to me and I will print
off the labels.

We will setup a time to go over to Lynn's business and gather your dictionaries. Then you can put
the names in each dictionaries. Unfortunately, we are still in a pandemic, so the schools won't let us
pass out the dictionaries directly to the students. So we will have to contact the schools and just
deliver them to the school. The staff and teachers will pass out the dictionaries to the students.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Once you get this email, please get with your team
partner and call your school to get the names ASAP. We are running out of time before end of
schools to get the dictionaries delivered.

In Rotary Service,

Monte McNutt
918-625-7930
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Not sure who is on your team? Not recieve the email?
Please contact Monte for more information.

CONGRATULATIONS!

Brian Huddleston's son Will has been accepted to OSU and will start there in the Fall!

(Do you have good news that you would like to share with the club? Email Laura and let her know!)

THANK YOU!!
President David sent me an absolutely STUNNING bouquet with a lovely message,

and I felt I had to share it with the club!



Southside is a like a family to me and I feel so blessed to be able to have such incredible people in
my life. Being the bulletin editor is an absolute joy and privilege, and I love seeing all the new things

our club and others in our district are up to!

Thank you David, and thank you everyone for all the support you have given me over the past year!

DISTRICT NEWS
2021 Virtual District Conference

May 1st
Starting at 9 AM



Register by 03/31/2021 to receive this t-shirt:



Social Calendar for the Year
This certainly has been a different kind of year.
Your fellowship committee is still working on ways for us to gather for fun and
fellowship in a safe manner. Watch this space for updates in the coming months!

Join us on the third Tuesday of each month for a District 6110 Happy Hour with DG Jay Craig.
DG Jay will provide updates from Rotary International as well as providing information about what
clubs are doing in our District.

Next Up: April 20th!

MEMBERSHIP and TEAMS
Co-Chairs Larry and Parker have a plan for meeting incoming RI President Shekhar Mehta's year-
long goal of "Each one, bring one" to increase Rotary's membership.

The first step in gaining membership is really retaining membership.
To that effect, they have established eight teams to help foster greater connection and support





The second step is showing our club off.
Every Southsider is encouraged to bring one guest this upcoming year. If you aren't sure where to
start, they have provided a Classifications list, showing some of the neat careers that might make
Southside Tulsa an even more dynamic group.





Reach Out to the Members We Miss:
They love hearing from you!

Call Jerry Ramey! 918-855-7188
Call Ray Orf! 918-344-1685

Potential New Members
Any objection to the proposal stating the reasons must be sent to the President of the Club within
seven (7) days following publication.

Please turn in your proposals for membership to Secretary Kathy Boyer.

tel:918-855-7188
tel:918-344-1685


_________________________________________________________________________________

Upcoming RODs

*Please note that an unknown number of future meetings will need to be held online
given the restrictions in group activities set in place due to the COVID-19 virus. PLEASE
CONTINUE TO FIND PROGRAMS AND GUEST SPEAKERS WHO WOULD BE WILLING TO
USE ZOOM. The goal is to normalize our meetings as much as possible. If you have any
questions please contact Brett or Laura*

If you are the ROD, you need to:

1) Send YOUR BIO and YOUR SPEAKER'S BIO WITH PHOTOS to Laura at
lauraktapp@gmail.com THE FRIDAY TWO WEEKS BEFORE you are ROD. If you do not
have it turned in on the Monday of by 10am, John Haley has volunteered to write a bio
for you, or you will not have a bio attached to your name.

2) Select someone to do the pledge and the prayer. Please let President David know
who you've chosen in advance of the meeting.

Date ROD Program Speaker
18-Mar David Hughes Operation Hope Carletta Denison
25-Mar Jack Carney Exec Director of the Regional (OK and KS) Red Cross Alice Townsend
1-Apr John Daries "Southside Surprise" John Daries
8-Apr Laura Tapp Cuba: Travels and Service Merna Gill
15-Apr Scott Gaffen Oklahoma Blood Institute
22-Apr Ken Osborn
29-Apr Jack Wills
6-May Andrew Winslow
13-May Cathy Bryant
20-May David Cobb
27-May Jens Quilitzsch
3-Jun Jack Stagg

Club Meeting

Tulsa Southside
Meets at TiAmo Restaurant
6024-A South Sheridan Rd.
Tulsa, OK 74135
Time: Thursday at 12:00 PM


